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COMMUNITY RELATIONS NEWSLETTER NO 1 JULY 2018 
 

Sight   

Please remember World Sight Day on 11
th
 October.  Chichester Lions will again be holding an Open Day and this is 

well worth a visit.  More details later. 
 
Competitions 
  

Is your club entering competitions in this new Lionistic year?  If not, more competitions may be lost for the whole 
District.  It remains that unless there are a minimum of 5 entries a competition will be cancelled.  I am referring to the 
Web Site, Social Media and Environmental Competitions (Peter Allen Photographic Competition, and The 
Environmental Poster Competitions),   
 
The Visiting Lion Competition has not attracted the required number of interested clubs but it could be reinstated if  the 
situation changes.   
 
Please let me know by 31

st
 October which of the above competitions you will be entering. 

 
The winners of other competitions and Awards such as the Leo Plumley for Community Services, John Greenaway 
International, Bill Field Sight, Colin Rickman Youth and Ian Birch Membership are selected by the relevant District 
Officer before Convention. 
All Clubs are eligible for these competitions as they represent the very essence of Lionism. For instance, all clubs 
work for their local communities in some way or another, and for the wider world, but the District Officers are not 
always aware of what is happening.  Please let them know what you are doing.  Their details are in the District 

Directory or on the web site at https://www.lions105d.org.uk/projects/environment.html  
 
Competitions which have a specialist Officer i.e. Peace Poster, Essay, Poetry, Music and Young Ambassador are 
subject to the rules of those competitions but I am sure the Officers concerned would be pleased to hear that you are 
entering as soon as possible. 
 
Details of all the competitions, including the responsible Officer can be found on the 105D web site as the reference 
above. 
 
If a competition is not going to be held, then any Club which has expressed an interest, will be informed by November 
30

th
 2018. 

 
I look forward to hearing from you.  Let’s make 2018-19  a bumper year for competitions! 
 
Yours in Lionism 
 

Lion Judith 
 
105D Community Relations Portfolio Holder 2017-18 
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